
 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

RT-PCR 50% SUBSIDY FOR APPROVED DOMESTIC TOURISTS IN THE NCR AREA, 

RESUMES 15 SEPTEMBER 2021 

 

Following the latest IATF community classification placing the National Capital 
Region (NCR) under Alert Level 4, the processing and endorsement of 
applications for RT-PCR test subsidy to PCMC have been resumed for tourists 
with flights/trips departing on 16 September 2021, onwards. 
 
Under Alert Level 4, those allowed to go out may undertake intrazonal and 
interzonal travel (including travel for leisure purposes), subject to the 
regulations of the LGU of destination. 
 
Hence, you are advised to check with the Local Government Unit (LGU) of your 
chosen destination on its travel restrictions and other safety protocols before 
your travel.   
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we pray for the 
safety and well-being of everyone. 
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